
 

3rd Grade Bibles! 
We are excited to join with you for this Bible Milestone!  

 

 
St. James Lutheran Church gives a Bible to children entering the third grade each year, recognizing their    

ability to read and comprehend the Bible by this age. The 3rd Grade Bible Workshop is a fun seminar where 

children and their parents will learn about how we got the Bible, why it is important to read and study God’s 

Word, and how to use the Bible effectively.  
 

Students AND a parent /other caring adult are invited to participate in this interactive Bible Workshop on:  

Saturday, September 23rd from 9:30 am—11:30 am   
 

Bible Presentation—All 3rd Grade children will receive their Bibles in a special presentation during the 

9:00am service on Sunday, September 24th.  Parents are invited to place the Scriptures in their child’s 

hands. You may invite godparents, friends and other family members to share in this exciting faith           

milestone. 

 

Parents, do you have a favorite Bible verse you would like highlighted in their Bible? Let me know by        

September 17th.  If you have any questions, let me know. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Pastor Kristen Brechler 

3rd Grade Bible Registration 
 
Name(s):   
 
Address: 
 
Phone: 
 
Email: 

Please detach on this line and give to Amy Jermstad or Pastor Kristen by September 17th, 2017. 


